Council Meeting: January 23, 2024

RECEIVED ON: January 19, 2024 Agenda Item No. 10
From: amber pennington
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Against the "beautification”
Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 11:51:14 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello,

I am writing as [ am not able to be at the meeting. I am writing because I am against removal
of the trees on Greenleaf.

I have been in Whittier for 4 years. Removal of the trees with cause excessive heat, and make
things barren and ugly. A fully done ecological report is needed to see the effects of removing
so many trees only to replaced incompletely with saplings.

Removal will make Greenleaf the opposite of beautiful.

All my best,
Amber
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